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With the Federal Governments push for “No Child Left Behind,” one can see a brand new set of parameters when talking about students having access and adequate training with computers, internet useage and new technologies. How can we make sure all students have an equal opportunity in exploring new computer/digital technologies?

The first hurdle, would be adequate funding. This would include adequate funding for school systems from local, state, federal, private business and philanthropy societies to purchase this technology, including adaptive equipment-and last but far from least-have adequate funding to train, continuously update and in-service and compensate teaching faculty.

Next, we would have to “sell” the value of implementing the technology and the time needed to adequately train staff in order to teach the students in the classroom.

Once the first 2 steps are completed, it’s time to get some work done!

After the teachers are trained and are given the opportunity to advance their skills, technology could be implemented in the classroom, and students would be given the opportunity to learn about the technology.

Special Needs students would also need to be have access to adaptive equipment to use the new technology to keep them on a level playing field with other students in the classroom.

Evaluation and Assessment of the Curriculum for Technology would be an ongoing and continuous process of Performance Improvement standards.

School Administrators and School Boards will need to be aware that this Project is a Long-Term Project that evolves almost daily and adequate funding must be available every year in order for continuous success!

What if a student does not have access to such technology at home? Here again, Administrators will need to properly allocate funds to staff before or after school computer labs so Truly, No One is Left Behind!

